
How do we bring the community 

together during social distancing? 

 

Sunday 5th July, 3pm - 5pm 

 

 

Your local Councillors invite 

you to an online workshop 

 

of the Bunhill and Clerkenwell wards 

partnership to discuss the impact of 

social distancing on individuals and 

the community 

 

To register to attend and for more 

details on how you can take part 

please email:  

Rebecca.Nicholson@islington.gov.uk 
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